
 

 
 

 

On Thursday, October 14, 2021 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse 
County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  Town Chairman, 
Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The September minutes were 
reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as printed.  The motion carried.  The 
treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The 
motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The annual firemen dance 
will be November 6.  We filled out a Rural Economic Application for a 0% loan that is sponsored through 
Vernon Electric.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the CCFC budget.  The motion carried.   

Roads update was given.  We submitted a proposal for Bunker Hill Road to the La Crosse County 
TRIP program.  We will be splitting the proceeds with the Town of Bangor.  We reviewed the budget for 
next year. 

A motion was made and seconded to pass the redistricting resolution.  The motion carried.  
We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  Vince Schmidt sent a letter announcing his 

retirement as our building inspector effective on December 31, 2021.  We received logging permits from 
Bernard & Joyce De Florian and William Korn.  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, November 10, 2021 
following the Budget Hearing and Special meeting which starts at 6 pm.  A motion was made and seconded 
to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 
 


